
Please email the following people 

For events, news sheet, Facebook email Kim 
Wigley at dcfkim1@gmail.com  

For pastoral , SLT & ROC email Mark Jones at  

markjones198@gmail.com 

Any Church enquires Youth, safe guarding etc 

email Church Office at Officedcf@gmail.com  

For Rotas email Clive Brooks at  

cmsbrooks@gmail.com 

  

Church Website visit 
www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net 

Church Office : 01626 888469 

2 Black Swan Business Park  

Black Swan Road 

Dawlish | EX7 0FQ 
 

Registered Charity No: 1178345  

 

Dawlish Christian                         
Fellowship 

 

more people, more like Jesus 

 

Sunday 10th     

What has God said to you today and 

What are you going to do about it...?  

Reflective Communion  

 Ladies Weekend Away  

Bernard's Acre Ladies Weekend 

21st-23rd September 

Weekend of fun and fellowship 

Please speak to Maureen or phone 01626 864221/

mob. 07811638898 

Only 6 spaces left 

Thursday 5th July 

Thursday Friendship Club Trip 

For more info & 

to book your space contact Ros Partridge 01626 862314 

 Joshua Eastwood Dedication  

 

 

 

On the 1st July  we will be celebrating  with Giles &      

Christina on the dedication of Joshua Eastwood  

 

 

 

 

For ages 8-17 year olds  6th-8th July  

A weekend of Fun, Camping & learning about God. If any 

of the young people would like to come on this weekend 

away please speak to Iain, Maureen or Jess for more in-

formation.  

Friday 4.00-5.00pm Ramadan Prayer Meeting 

The Strand Lounge 

Notice sheet 

 A reminder If you did not receive a notice sheet through 

email, this is because you may not of replied to the 

email we sent out regarding the GDPR . If you would like 

to receive one through email please email 

officedcf@gmail.com  



 TODAY 10th June 

 

 

 

10.:30am  Reflective Communion  

7:00-8:00pm 

Youth at the Huggins  

 

MONDAY 11th 

June  

7:30-8:30am Prayer                                              

at the Black Swan Unit   

 

TUESDAY 12th June  

 

 

 

10.00am- 2.00pm 

Knitting Group  

Contact Joan 07712240420  

At the strand centre  

3.30:5:15pm 

Be-dazzled Riverside Centre  

 7:30-9:00pm  

Prayer/ Members Meeting  

Baptist Church  

 

WEDNESDAY 13th 

June 

  12:00 Roc Lunch  Ladies Mile 

THURSDAY 14th 

June 

 

 

9.30 -11.30am                                                                                                                                           

Women’s Bible Study                              

Contact Cecilia 07733296648 

10.30 

Prayer at The Strand Church   

2.30-3.45pm  

Thursday Friendship Club  

Drink wise, Age well  

Methodist Church  

Friday 15th June Ramadan Prayer  Strand lounge  

 

Saturday  16th 

June  

 10am  

Ros Partridge Sky Dive  

SUNDAY  17th June      10:30 am  Reflective Communion  

7-8:30pm 

Youth at the Houghton’s  

 

Welcome to DCF at St Agatha’s 

.  Today’s service is  Reflective Communion  

If you have any young children there is Junior Church at 

the beginning of the service in the church Hall.  Today 

there is Teen Church. 

Please join us for a tea or coffee in the church hall after the 

service.  

Toilets can also be found there.   

 Come & celebrate with Ann Rabbage & Rowan Huggin’s  

 

 

 

 

 

Members Meeting 12th June Baptist Church   

Prayer 6:30-7:30pm followed on with Members Meeting 

7:30-9:00pm   

Ann Rabbage will be getting baptised on Sunday 24th 
June.  This will take place at Cliffden Hotel Pool, Teign-
mouth at 5.00pm.  Please pray for Ann and her family.   

Rowan Huggins will be getting baptised on Sunday 
22nd July . This will take place at Dawlish beach at   
5:00 pm Please pray for Rowan.   

If anyone would like to be baptised or would like to 
know more about baptism please speak to life group 
leaders or speak to Mark Jones  

THE BIG LUNCH! 

 

 

 

On the 1st July will be having a big lunch after church 

from 12:30 onwards. . Please could you put your names 

on the sign up sheet if you are coming.  It would be a 

great help if anyone has any camping type chairs to bring 

them with you. If you would like to help out in any way  

please speak to Maureen Houghton. 

Help is needed for setting up/ down & catering  

ICE Prayer Meeting for 

schools.                                                   

Monday  18th June  

10.00-11.00                                                                     

         

   St Gregory’s Church, Dawlish 

    Everyone is welcome  

Some of you will remember Leslie Tellerain (Guy's 
Aunt).  Please can you pray for her over the coming days, 
weeks and months, as her sister passed away last week.   

Ros Partridge  Skydive  

Please continue to support Ros through prayer or through 

giving. Ros will be jumping out of a plane on the 16th June  

@10am  please pray for great weather.  


